
We, UW-Whitewater United (Local 6510), support the University of Wisconsin’s Teaching
Assistant Association’s (TAA) biosciences letter demanding fair pay, fair treatment, and fair
science for graduate students.

Several of our members were trained in high-level scientific research environments that often
prioritize productivity over mental, physical, and financial health. Furthermore, all our members
are familiar with the vulnerable and under-resourced position of being a graduate student.

It is important that students are able to have a voice without fear of retribution from their
advisors or institutions. It is also important that students have the resources that they need to
live safely and comfortably. We stand with the TAA and ask that our members join in signing the
below letter.

bit.ly/bio-letter

In solidarity,

UW-Whitewater United

http://bit.ly/bio-letter

